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TIBETAN PARLIAMENT-IN-EXILE

7’%'5/»7//@/8 [26¢60 Aug 27th, 2018

Dear Hon. Mrs. Cindy Lou Hensley McCain and Family,

On behalf of the Tibetan Parliament-in-Exile, I would like to offer my deepest condolences at this
heart wrenching news of the passing away of your beloved husband, a genuine friend of Tibet,
Hon. late Senator John McCain.

He was an adherent of democracy, truth, human right and was an environmentalist too. Meeting
His holiness the 14th Dalai Lama and also with officials of Central Tibetan Administration, Hon.
Late John McCain had supported the cause of Tibet with all his heart.

He appeared in the most of programs and meetings related to Tibet issue in the United States. Even
in his Presidential campaign, he envisioned to place the Tibetan cause as a top priority.

As it is an irreparable loss to the United States, Tibetans have also lost a faithful supporter. We
stand with you and your family and may you all get the strength to bear the unfortunate situation.

I hope his admirers will carry forward his wisdom and continue to fulfill his visions in days to
come.

With deepest prayers,

Acharya Yeshi Phuntsok
Deputy Speaker
Tibetan Parliament-in-Exile

Gangchen Kyishong, Dharamsala-176215, Distt. Kangra (H.P) India
Tel: (+91)01892-222481 Fax: (+91)01892-224593 Email: tibetanparliament@tibet.net



